
 

 

CITY OF WILLIAMS LAKE 

DATE & 
ITEM NO. 

January 16 2024-E1 

RES # RES #09/24 

SUBJECT Rotary Club of Williams Lake Proposal for Seniors Activity Park in 
Kiwanis Park Greenspace 

Moved and Seconded 

That pursuant to Committee of Whole Council Report #01-2024, the 
presentation from Dave Dickson, Rotary Club of Williams Lake 
regarding a proposal for a seniors activity park to be located in the 
vacant greenspace in Kiwanis Park located on Proctor Street adjacent 
to the playground area be received and Council endorse the project in 
principle, including the proposed location, and direct staff to bring 
forward a report outlining additional information on the project (i.e. 
estimated cost of in-kind contribution from City for installation of 
equipment, etc.) to a future Council meeting for consideration; and 
further, that prior to Council approval the matter be forwarded to the 
Central Cariboo Joint Committee for discussion. 

CARRIED 

RECORD OF VOTE (UPON REQUEST) 

YEAS ______________________________________________ 

NAYS ______________________________________________ 



        CITY OF WILLIAMS LAKE 
   COMMITTEE OF WHOLE COUNCIL 

       REPORT #01-2024 

PRESENTED: Regular Meeting of Council – January 16, 2024    DATE:  January 11, 2024 
FROM: Committee of Whole Council                           FILE:    1-96-9 
SUBJECT: Dave Dickson, Rotary Club of Williams Lake - Proposal for Seniors Activity  

Park in Kiwanis Park Greenspace 

The Committee of Whole Council met on January 9, 2024 to consider the above matter and makes 
the following recommendation to Council: 

RECOMMENDATION: 

“That the presentation from Dave Dickson, Rotary Club of Williams Lake regarding a proposal for a 
seniors activity park to be located in the vacant greenspace in Kiwanis Park located on Proctor 
Street adjacent to the playground area be received; and further, that Council endorse the project in 
principle, including the proposed location, and direct staff to bring forward a report outlining 
additional information on the project (i.e. estimated cost of in-kind contribution from City for 
installation of equipment, etc.) to a future Council meeting for consideration; and further, that, prior 
to Council approval, the matter be forwarded to the Central Cariboo Joint Committee for 
discussion.” 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ross Coupé 
Corporate Officer 
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